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Watts Remy

From: Deb McGee and Patty Hine <zap_oregon@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 2:04 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Re: Spraying Poison

Thanks for contacting me Remy. 
SB 926 is to stop spraying in state forests and SB 931 mandates notification of spraying. 
 
Thank you for entering my comments! 
SIncerely, 
Deb McGee 
 

From: SENR Exhibits <SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 1:57 PM 
To: Deb McGee and Patty Hine 
Subject: RE: Spraying Poison  
  
Dear Debra, 
  
Good afternoon, I have received your email, but I can’t enter it into the public record without a bill number to attach it 
to. What legislation did you want to comment on? 
  
Best, 
Remy Watts 
  

From: Deb McGee and Patty Hine <zap_oregon@msn.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 11:09 AM 
To: SENR Exhibits <SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Spraying Poison 
  
Dear Representatives, 
  
I urge you to support the two bills before you to "Notify" citizens before private corporations poison them for 
profits and to stop spraying on state owned lands. 
  
The Federal lands have been free from spraying since 1984-why not state lands poison free also? 
  
Eventually, it is my hope that this practice is banned on private lands also. 
  
So many Americans get cancer. My Mom and sister died of cancer. 
  
This really needs to change to protect health and safety of Oregonians. 
  
Sincerely, 
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Debra McGee 
29755 Lusk Rd.  
Eugene 


